[bookmark: _GoBack]Westfield Youth Hockey Association
Board Meeting Minutes
	August 14, 2014

Executive Board Members :
Kevin Chrisanthopoulos, President-absent
Paul Labbe, 1st Vice President 
Todd Jensen, 2nd Vice President/Ice Scheduler 
Meg Bacon, Director of Finance
Tim McMahon, Director of Communications-absent
Sheila Bennett, Secretary

 Meeting began at approximately 6:30 pm
 April and May meeting minutes posted, unable to vote to accept minutes due to no quorum.
Vice President Report: (Paul Labbe)

· Midgets have a full team with 14-15 players registered. 
· Coach for Midget team TBD.
· Practice for Midgets will begin September 4th.
· Coaches Meetings:
· Mandatory Head Coaches meeting Sunday Aug. 24th at 5pm.
· All Coaches meeting Thursday Sept. 4th at 5:30pm.
· LTS/LTP Schedule will begin on Sept. 6th.


2nd Vice President Report:  (Todd Jensen) 

· Practice schedule is now posted on the website.
· Jeff Walker will be conducting a goalie clinic this year during regularly scheduled practice for Squirt – Bantam. 
· Goalie is exclusive to clinic for that practice and will not be available for the team. 
· A coach from each team must accompany the goalie during their goalie clinic.
· Coaches contact Todd Jensen for available ice for Independent games or scrimmages.
Director of Finance: (Meg Bacon)
· The current balance is $88,103.91
· Ice Fees are due Sept. 1st.
· Goalies will receive a $50 discount.
· Anyone new returning to the organization from a travel team, must provide a financial release from prior organization before 1st practice.

GSL Report: (Paul Labbe)

· Shane Collins will be voted in as GSL Rep in September.
USA Hockey Report: (Paul Labbe)
· Reminder to all players and coaches to register on USA hockey website.
· Module updates will not be posted until September. 
· Coaches will receive a list of who has to take modules in coaches meeting.
Merchandise Report: (Paul Labbe)
· Matt Imbriglio will be taking over as Merchandise coordinator.
· Online Store Opening TBA.


Miscellaneous:
· Please Note: The September Board meeting has been moved to Tuesday, September 9th .
· WHYA Golf Tournament needs volunteers for both the committee and the tournament.
· Each team, Mite-Bantam will need to donate a Raffle Basket for the Golf Tournament.
More details to follow.




